
 HIP HIP HOORAY! 
The pool is reopening Friday 

September 4th, just in time for 
Labor Day. We will also be restoring 

janitorial services, and landscape 
services effective immediately. 

 

The Board would like to 
acknowledge and thank each 

member of the Community for 
their support and their patience 
during this unprecedented time.   

 

TIME TO CELEBRATE! 


